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Cupe 561 members, 
 
I’m sure most of you are already aware of the tragedy of the Hazel Trembath Elementary School fire. I can’t tell you how 
disheartening this is for me, as I’m sure it is for our members and all Employees and students of SD43. The images on 
the news have been very upse�ng to see, and I really feel for these young learners, and understand that this is a very 
difficult �me for them. For all of you and your families who have been directly affected, the CUPE 561 Execu�ve is 
offering you our deepest sympathies and will be there to support you as we move through the rebuilding process. 
Please reach out to your Union stewards or contact our office for updates, or if you have any ques�ons or concerns. 
 
On a posi�ve note, the District was fortunate to have Winslow Centre available to use and keep students and staff 
together in one facility. The process is underway now to get the building ready. 
 
Our members who are currently working at Hazel have been reassigned to Winslow for the short/medium term and 
have not missed out on any work or hours. They are working hard with the rest of the school staff and district staff to 
help set up this facility for an elementary school se�ng. Thank you for rallying with our en�re SD43 family to make this 
happen for our students. 
 
As you can imagine, there are s�ll many details to work out and we will con�nue to update you as we get informa�on 
from the district. We will leave it to the District to communicate out when classes will be in session, and all the details 
around transporta�on etc.  
 
We know our amazing members will support each other and work with our partner groups to ensure a welcoming 
experience for the students from Hazel Trembath. 
 
Please contact the Union if you have ques�ons.  
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Your CUPE 561 Execu�ve  
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